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The Croxley Green Residents’ Association (CGRA)
Notes of CGRA Meeting held September 10th 2018 in the Library, Barton Way 

Attending: Barry Grant (BG, Chair); Tony Munroe (TM,Vice-Chair); Joan Zanelli (JZ,Secretary); Mary Mitchell (MM, Treasurer); Alex Charlton (AC); Mandy Grant (MG); Rose Hanscomb (RH); David Neighbour (DN): Margaret Pomfret (MP). 

Attendees:  11 residents including District Cllr C Lloyd, Parish Cllrs A Gallagher, C Mitchell, D Montague and D. Wallington
1. Apologies: None from committee.
2. Notes of previous meeting:  July 2nd 2018 pre-circulated. Proposed RH, seconded MG, approved and signed.
3. Planning and Environment Matters:
· Scots Bridge House planning application for flats refused.
· Local Plan – the TRDC consultation for additional small site (< 1 hectare) took place during Summer break. TRDC Planning Committee meeting  20/10/18, to be confirmed. . 

 4. Parish Council: 
· Neighbourhood Plan is inching forward to final details, then to CG residents for referendum OR wait until May 2019 Election (before going to TRDC for implementing)
· TRDC prefer leasing to purchase. TRDC to collaborate with CGPC.
· Weston Woods- barrier installed to prevent parking on verge. Aim to open up paths and make it safe and attractive for walkers. 
· CIL funding open to public consultation until end of September
· BG introduced the idea of a “plastics free” region. PC Clerk had indicated that CIL funding available eg for public drinking fountain(s) to fill re-useable water bottles. 
· “Community Champion” needed to lead campaign to target abolition of plastics and replace with paper bags etc. Individuals needed to form pressure group 
5.  History Project: 
· Community Event in the Community Hall on October 3rd.is now being publicised on Facebooks, sent out on CG Residents e-mailing list and posters distributed.  Places limited so reservation essential on the dedicated e-mail CroxleyWW1@gmail.com.                              ACTION  Alex Charlton is coordinator 
· Memorabilia on display at the Community Event. (Memorabilia  not included when History display in Library for security reasons) 
· Remembrance Day - extended parade. British Legion involved. Further details to be announced.

· Display of poppies on houses of families involved in WW1 precluded by cost. Knitted poppies to be used as bunting.

· Details of individuals involved in WW1 being compiled on a master spread-sheet and uploaded to the CGHP Website. Back log of items to upload. Files on individuals printed and stored in the library.
· History Website is still receiving approx. 800 hits, (including emailed enquiries) per week   
6) General Data Protection Regulation (May 25 2018)
· GDPR compliant forms now used for the Attendance Sheets and filed.                        ACTION JZ
· CGRA complied by the deadline for the revised Privacy Policy for data held.
· Draft Privacy Policy Document to be agreed by committee and uploaded to CGRA website. The use of “cookies” has been drafted,                                                                                            ACTION BG 
7) Finance
· MM reported balance £3037. Cheque signed for £250 donation to All Saints Church (glass doors). 
Cheque for reimbursement to CGHP (MP) signed. Treasurer received Waitrose cheque for £260 and £150 from Co-op for Community Event (CGHP). Final balance  £2750. 
8) AOB
· Car parking survey taken over by Hertsmere Council. Delays likely due to lack of administrative resources. 
· Croxfest-successful and well attended. 
· Dog Show in Stones Orchard Sunday Sept 23rd. A DN painting of a winning dog is one of the prizes offered.
Date of next meeting – January 14th 2019
